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Issue 32: 27th May 2021 
‘May your unfailing love be with us, LORD, even as we put our hope in you.’ Psalm 33:22 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

Next half term the children in: 

Reception will be thinking about why they are proud of themselves.  

Year 1 will be going all aboard and exploring more about the sea, travel and mysterious creatures. 

Year 2 will be focussing on South Africa this half term. This week we will meet a South African Family and 

find out about their home.  

Year 3 will be continuing our journey through the Stone Age to the Iron Age.  

Year 4 will be travelling back to Roman times and designing then making Roman shields.  

Year 5 will be continuing with their Young Leaders preparations. 

Year 6 will be sailing to the Galapagos Islands with Charles Darwin. 

 

Girls Football - County Cup Final 

Last night our Girls Football Team made the long trip to Truro to compete in the Final of the 

Girls County Cup for the first time in the school's history. With the Year 6's on residential at 

Heatree, our young team were always going to be challenged by a very strong 

Wadebridge Team. However, the team performed amazingly well, and with just six minutes 

to go the score was still 0-0. It was not to be, alas, as we eventually lost 3-0. But I have to say, 

with half the team playing their first ever game of football, it was a magnificent 

achievement. The school is very proud of your achievement girls. The unanimous Player of 

The Match was goalie Grace R. Report by Mr Brown. 
 

 IMPORTANT DATES FOR THE SUMMER TERM 

INSET – Friday 28th May 

Half term – 31st May – 4th June inclusive  

14th June – Tempest Sports photographs 

15th June – New Reception Induction Meetings. 

21st June – 25th June – Year 5 Residential to 

Heatree. 

2nd July – Sports Day  

7th July – Reception and KS1 trip to Wembury 

Beach 

9th July – Reserve Sports Day 

15th July – Class move-up day 

20th July – Leavers Service for Year 6 

Wednesday 21st July – children BREAK UP for the 

summer  

22ND AND 23RD JULY INSET  

Autumn term starts for the children on the 6th 

September. 
 

 

Year One had an amazing Pirate Day on 

Wednesday – the children all looked fantastic 

and had great fun hunting from treasure! 

   



 

 

 

Year 6 have had the most amazing week at Heatree. They have stream walked, built camp 

fires, kayaked, done archery and accepted the challenge of the muddy assault course. It 

was lovely to see them back at school, all safe and sound but VERY tired! Thank you Mr Hill, Ms 

Thompson and Mr Wilmot for taking them on this incredible adventure. 

 
 

 

 

  


